
Northland Pines School District 

 Employee of the Month

The Northland Pines School Board has implemented an Employee of the Month recognition award to be presented 
each month (September through May) at the regular board meeting.  Any person may nominate any employee for this 
award by writing a brief email explaining why the employee should receive the award.  All nominations can 
be emailed for consideration to either David Weber, Board President, or to Scott Foster, District Administrator. 

Recipients of the Employee of the Month award for the 2018-2019 school year were: 

September 2018: Mark Pinski
October 2018: Matthew Clarke
November 2018: Julia & Kevin Schweer
December 2018: Kelly Stebbeds and Stacy Swenson 
January 2019: Robin Indermuehle 
February 2019: Mary Stearns
March 2019: Emily Rhode
April 2019: Lynn Slowiak - substitute teacher
May 2019: Bob Brownell - bus driver

The School Board and Administration implemented this award to publicly acknowledge and recognize 
exemplary work ethics among Northland Pines employees. 




